


As someone who has to travel from the East
Bay across the Bay Bridge to meet with
doctors at UCSF sometime four to five
times a month, I can tell you that it will
be a blessing if the Bay Area Bridge
Authority accommodates disabled drivers.
You may choose to keep the toll for
disable people if it is a financial
necessity.
 

I appreciate your looking into this
request in more detail. 
 

Sincerely,
 

Christopher Baena




